it =

40 Sy

Gulf Petrochemical Industries Co. Bsc)

Office of the President ORI T | P

P/E001/101//21
1 January 2021

H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
United States of America

Your Excellency,

Subject: GPIC's Letter of Commitment to United Nations Global Compact

Warm greetings and best wishes from Gulf Petrochemical Industries Company (GPIC), Kingdom of
Bahrain.

2020 has been an extremely challenging year amidst COVID-19 and whilst much has changed
within the world and within our Company over the past year, our commitment to the UNGC Ten
Principles and the Sustainable Development Goals has remained firm.

As a participant in the UNGC since 2012, we disclose our progress on the implementation of the
Ten Principles and the activities we are carrying out in support of the 2030 development agenda.

Our Communication on Progress increases transparency and accountability, and pushes us to
continue to improve on our performance and ensures that by being a UNGC signatory company,
we live up to the expectations set by the Compact and the United Nations.

At the global level, GPIC leadership and employees attended the Uniting Business Live Forum
hosted virtually by UN Global Compact in September 2020. As part of the same event and at the
call of the United Nations Global Compact, we signed on to a Statement from Business Leaders for
Renewed Global Cooperation to demonstrate support for inclusive multilateralism.

We believe, the world will not emerge from the COVID-19 crisis the same as it entered. Yet as we
start to look beyond it, I am optimistic. Over the past year the GPIC family have demonstrated
our values, our purpose and our culture of compassion and teaming more than ever before. I am
humbled by the countless positive actions, big and small, that our GPIC people have taken to help
each other and the society, in order to tackle the COVID-19 crisis.

As we look beyond the pandemic, I believe that we can do better than returning to normal — I am
confident that working together, we can build a better working world.
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Dr. Abdulrahman Jawahery i
President GPIC
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